
 

 

Friday, March 17, 2017 

Good day Woodrock residents,  

 

VUMA is happy to inform you that week 1 of our route build has gone according to plan. 

Over the course of this week, 50% of the civil work on the first route has been completed. 

 

Reinstatement teams will return early next week to ensure pavements and verges are 

restored back to their former glory. Our drilling teams have also been hard at work and 4 

out of the 8 drills necessary to get the suburb live have been completed.  

 

Construction will slow down next week due to the public holiday on Tuesday (21/03). With 

this said, we still anticipate getting the suburb live as previously communicated. 

 

We hope that you have a great week and we will keep you updated with the build progress 

next week.   

 

  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

The VUMA Team  

 

 


